
THE NZ FORCE 500 Club
The New Zealand Force are looking for  500 "Committed 
Womens Basketball Supporters" to join our 500 club in hopes 
of rallying support and gathering necessary funds to ensure 
inclusion in the 2010 Australian WNBL season.

As valued members and supporters of the New Zealand Force, your 
$500 membership fee to the 500 Club automatically makes you a 
foundation member.

As well as a certificate to acknowledge your support and to mark your 
status as a foundation member, all 500 Club members will receive:

• A monthly e-newsletter with NZ Force updates
• Tickets to all home games
• NZ force T-shirt
• Reduced prices on promotional items

As well as the feel-good factor of knowing your membership fees 
go directly towards including The New Zealand Force into the 
Australian WNBL.

At present all memberships are contingent on securing our licence. For 
expressions of interest please email NZFORCE500@campsec.com


